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We are inviting people with COPD to take part in a research study called: 

Exploring the potential opportunities and challenges in remote care 
for chronic obstructive pulmonary disease
Have you had an offer of a remote consultation about your condition using a website, video-link, mobile phone or telephone?    






If yes, we would like to hear your views and experience of the care you might have received in a one-off interview.
“The goal of the study is to find out WHO is remote care appropriate for, WHEN is it appropriate to provide remote care and WHAT type of care can be given remotely. We hope this will help us improve the experience of care of people living with COPD.”  

 





[Name of GP practice, clinic, hospital] are supporting the REMO CARE research study team at Queen Mary University of London
If you are interested in taking part in the study or would like to find out more about how you can take part, please contact the study researcher:

	Study researcher 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr Ratna Sohanpal, ratna.sohanpal@nhs.net 079 3929 6667


Please note: Speaking to us about the research study does not commit you to anything, we will be happy to answer questions and help you to decide if getting involved in this research study is right for you.
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